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The Shire of Pingelly 2022 Council Awards are now open! Do you know a club or individual 
who makes a valuable contribution to Pingelly? Now's your chance to recognise them. This 
year we see the changes and additions to our categories after consulting with the public 
earlier in the year. The Council Awards now consist of four categories:  

− Community Service 

− Volunteer of the Year 

− Senior of the Year 

− Youth of the Year 

The nomination form has also been altered to ensure the process is easier to nominate 
your most commendable choice. Simply provide your details on the form provided in the 
Pingelly Times for the Shire to contact you.   

Community Awards 

The Shire office will be closed from 10.30am till 11.30am this Thursday 11 November for our 
staff to be able to attend the Remembrance Day service in Memorial Park. We apologise for 
any inconvenience this may cause. 

Calling for Community Events 

If you or your community group would like to display a message or promote a community 
event, please contact the Shire. 

Office Closure 


